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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
DOLPH BRISCOE STATE CAPITOL

GOVERNOR AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711

February 5, 1975

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi; Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Governor Briscoe has asked me to contact you relative
to his recent appointment to the University of Texas Board
of-Regents.

As you know by now, the Governor was unable to nominate
your excellent recommendation of Dr. Clotilde Garcia.
This sh6uld in no way reflect upon the outstanding quali-
fications of your nominee and I assure you that it was
an extremely difficult decision on the part of the Governor.

We want you to know that your advice and recommendation
will always be welcomed by the Governor and I sincerely
hope that he can continue to count on you in the months
and years ahead.

If I may be of some future service to you, I sidcerely
hope that you will call upon me.

Sincerely,

e ge owrance
dmi trative Assistant
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